
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

October 11, 2023 
 

Tonisha James 
Grants/Accounts Payable Analyst 
South Carolina Department of Parks, Recreation & Tourism 
1205 Pendleton Street, Room 517 
Columbia, SC 29201 

 
Dear Tonisha: 

 
Attached you’ll find a copy of the documentation you requested to meet the 
guidelines for providing Destination Specific Grants (non-recurring) for the FY 
2023-2024. Included with the application pages are all requested documents. If 
you should need anything further, please advise. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

Mary L Mroz 

Mary Mroz 
Finance Reporting Manager 
Myrtle Beach Area Chamber of Commerce/CVB 
Myrtle Beach, SC 29577 
(843) 916-7262 
Mary.Mroz@VisitMyrtleBeach.com 













Duane Parrish

10/17/2023


















































